
  Date: 19 April 2023 
 

Visiting the Natural History Museum: Year 1 on Tuesday 9 May at 

09:00am 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

We are happy to announce that Year 1 will take an educational trip to the Natural History 

Museum, to learn about dinosaurs and life on earth in pre-historic time. The trip will take place 

on Tuesday 9 May at 09.00 am. 

 

There is no cost for this trip. We will be travelling by tube and returning to school before lunch. 

 

On the day of the trip, the end of the school day will remain the same. You can collect your 

child as usual, at 15:15 from the school. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Ms Ahlam and Ms Lia 


